
All Branch Mail Out #48 

Date: August 5, 2022

TO: NS/NU Branches    

NS/NU Executive Council    
NS/NU Zone Commanders  
NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff

From: Comrade Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL  

Subject: 2022 Poppy Campaign Reminder 

Message: Comrades: Please be reminded that orders 

are to be submitted to NS/NU Command by 
Friday September 2, for expected delivery by 
October 24, 2022.  Should questions arise 
please contact the Command office asap:  
902-429-4090. 

Given the transportation delays for 
National to receive supplies from the 
manufacturer and the delays in 
shipping being experienced across the 
country please submit as soon as 
possible. 
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